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10 April 2019  

 

Dear Year Eight - Riverside International School, Prague,  

 

Congratulations on achieving second place in the COBIS Art Competition for Group Entries. With 

more than 600 entries from over 100 schools worldwide, this is a fantastic achievement.  

 

The competition judges loved your artwork, and gave the following praise:  

 

“Excellent, very creative. The fake verdigris is fabulous.” 

 

“Fun ceramics. Great expressions.” 

 

“An interesting idea, great interpretation of the theme, well executed”. 

 

I hope you enjoy seeing your artwork on the COBIS website for all to see at www.cobis.org.uk/art.  

 

Thank you for your hard work and enthusiasm. I look forward to seeing you participate in future 

COBIS competitions and events.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lily Goodwin  

COBIS Student Engagement and Events Officer  

 
 

http://www.cobis.org.uk/art

